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Reply from the European Commission to further 
remarks in the European Ombudsman's decision 
closing her own-initiative inquiry OI/8/2014/AN 
concerning the compliance with fundamental rights in 
the implementation of EU cohesion policy 

Correspondence  - 23/11/2015 
Case OI/8/2014/AN  - Opened on 19/05/2014  - Decision on 11/05/2015  - Institution 
concerned European Commission ( No further inquiries justified )  | 
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